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Barn Move Will Create Power Outages 
(KLZA)-- The Falls City Utility Department wants the public to
be aware that a barn will be moved on the outer edges of Falls
City this week.

Power lines will have to be disconnected over roadways to let
the barn pass through. Power will be affected to many
residences and some businesses as each line is disconnected and
reconnected after the barn passes.

The barn is scheduled to be moved Tuesday, but is could be
Wednesday. 
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